

Request to Sell Bag Tags

Requestor's Name:			
Company Name:			
Address:			
Phone Number:			
Email:			
I understand, that i	f I am granted permi	ission to sell bag tags, I will:	
of Understand • not charge H	ding attached to the ap	The County of Prince Edward (pproved copy of this application to be purchased.	•
Signature		Date	
ATTACHMENT:			
Letter of Understand	ding for approved Bag	Tag Vendors	
Office Use Only	/		
Approval is granted Prince Edward bag t		ompany to sell Corporation of th	ne County of
Adam Goheen, Dire	ctor of Operations		

Operational Services



The Corporation of the County of Prince Edward
Office: 115 Lake Street, Picton, ON K0K 2T0
Mailing: 332 Picton Main Street, Picton, ON K0K 2T0
T: 613.476.2148 x 4006 | F: 613.476.9121

operations@pecounty.on.ca | www.thecounty.ca

January 10, 2023

To all Prince Edward County Bag Tag Vendors

Dear Vendor,

Thank you for continuing to make County solid waste collection labels (Bag Tags) available to your customers.

There is to be no limit to the number of tags a customer can purchase. A customer can request to only buy one tag.

For 2023, the retail sale price per bag tag has increased to \$3.25 per tag. HST cannot be charged on the \$3.25 sale price. Vendors may purchase bulk tickets from Prince Edward County at a discounted price of \$3.05 per tag. As a result, vendors earn a profit of 0.20 cents per tag sold. Pursuant to HST regulations, HST claimed can only be on the 0.20 cents that the vendor earns per tag sale.

These costs shall become effective as of January 20, 2023. Bag tags currently in stock shall be sold at the new rates as of this date and the difference of \$0.25 per tag shall be remitted to the County's financial department. Failure to remit the difference may result in the vendor being removed from the authorized vendor list.

These costs may be subject to change at the discretion of County Council; should this occur, Vendors will be notified accordingly.

Should you have any questions pertaining to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact our office. As always, for general inquiries please contact our Customer Service Desk by telephone 613-476-2148, extension 1023, or by email at info@pecounty.on.ca.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Best Regards,

Adam Goheen

Director of Operations

The Corporation of the County of Prince Edward